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Certified Receipt # P 471 215 219 

August 19, 1998 

Conoco Inc. 
Attn: Shirley Ebert 
3315 Bloomfield Hwy 
Farmington, NM 87402 

RE: Final San Juan Basin Pit Closure Report 

Dear Ms Ebert: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division has completed a review of Conoco's June 2, 1998 pit 
closure/soil remediation report for the Mobil Federal #1, J-36-T24N-R01W, 30-039-08170, 
submitted under a cover letter from Blagg Engineering, Inc. The pit closure/soil remediation 
activities at the Mobil Federal #1 site are approved. 

Please be advised OCD approval does not relieve Conoco of liability if remaining contaminants are 
found to pose a future threat to surface water, ground water, human health or the environment. In 
addition, OCD approval does not relieve Conoco or responsibility for compliance in any other state, 
federal or local laws and/or regulations. 

Yours truly, 

Denny TJ. Foust 
Environmental Geologist 

XC: Bill Olson-Santa Fe 
Pat Hester-Albuquerque BLM 
JeffBlagg-Blagg Engineering 
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